Planning Committee Update Sheet – 17th July 2019


Item 6
Planning Application 07/2019/3474/VAR

Land off Brindle Road, Bamber Bridge

The Officer Recommendation on the front page of the report and the Recommendation at the end of the report should both read:

“The application is recommended for approval with the decision being delegated to the Director of Planning and Property in consultation with the Chair and Vice Chair of Planning Committee following the completion of an amended Section 106 Agreement to include this Section 73 Variation of Condition application.”

